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Dear Cumberland Council,

| am writing you this email to object your proposal of building an Organic Waste Transfer Station on 109A
Church Street Lidcombe (DA2023/01330).

| grew up in Lidcombe and have lived in this suburb my whole life. It is a quiet, tranquil suburb which is
great for strolling around the neighbourhood. If a waste transfer station was to be built on Church Street,
this will negatively impact the tranquillity and bring a lot more pollution to the area. | have sensitive skin
which gets really itchy with certain triggers and having extra pollution in the air will irritate my skin and
make it even itchier than it is already.

| also drive to work and need to pass by Church Street on a daily basis. | have concerns over the increased
traffic to the area with more rubbish trucks in the area. The traffic in Lidcombe is already congested, so to
add more large trucks will only make it much worse.

With a rubbish tip in Lidcombe, it will make it undesirable for people to move here. The suburb would
smell bad, have bad traffic, have extra pollution, and walking around won't be as safe with more large
trucks around.

Please, | urge you to hear me and other residents who are taking their time to contact you in objection to
the proposed organic waste transfer station.
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